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Super socks! 
 

        
 

      
 

 
This week at nursery has been all about socks! The children have been creating sparkly socks, 
listening to stories about socks, describing their own socks, and sorting and matching socks 
too.  We have also continued to learn about shapes, and practise our good manners, sharing 
and kind words! Our older children also had a great time visiting Littlegates and playing in the 
sports hall. 
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
 
Mrs Lara Campbell 
 


